
END-OF-YEAR
OPEN HOUSE

WEDNESDAY, MAY 21, 2025 | 5PM - 7PM
| HIGH SCHOOL CAFETERIA

Pottsgrove Families—Stock up for the summer season with
our End-of-Year Open House! Come grab non-perishable

food items, personal care products, and cleaning supplies.

POTTSGROVE SCHOOL DISTRICT’S

Distribution is on a first-come, first-served basis. Don't
miss out—bags will be provided!


